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17/03/2023 

MR Herman VAN HUMMEL 
- 60 Bradleys Head Road ST 
Mosman NSW 2088 

RE: DA2022/2081 -292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100 

I bieve that the new clubhouse, which is a new for old facility will be an asset for the area as its 
not just for members but for the whole community to use and enjoy. As the area will have many 
sports being played this facility can be used by many to meet, eat and have a drink, without 
any poker machines! The parking on Kentwell has been very difficult of late, ans the additional 
120 spaces will be great. 
Herman Van Hummel, member of WGC 1773 
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